
ETERBOROUGH, ONTARIO,
May 18,, 2018 – Parks
Canada announces that the
Trent-Severn Waterway’s 44
lock stations located between
Trenton and Port Severn are
now open for the 2018 navi-
gation season. Last year, the
Trent-Severn Waterway saw

an increase in boat traffic of
30% over 2016 and we look
forward to continue to wel-
come visitors this season.

2018 the perfect time to expe-
rience the rich heritage and
natural beauty of this
Canadian National Historic

Site and we continue to
improve our visitor offering by
developing new and innova-
tive programs, improved facil-
ities and expanded services.

NEW this year! Paddlers get a
50% discount on seasonal
lockage permits for canoes
and kayaks. We invite all pad-
dlers to launch their own
adventure along Canada's
original highways. The lock-
age permit is valid for the
entire navigation season and

provides passage through all
of Parks Canada’s historic
canals.

This season, visitors to the
waterway can also take
advantage of two free lockage
days. On June 24th free lock-
age will be provided as a
“thank you” for a great 2017
Season and on July 1st free
lockage will be provided in
celebration of Canada Day.  

Also new for the 2018 naviga-

tion season is the recently
launched Ontario Waterways
Water Management InfoNet,
accessible on the Trent-
Severn Waterway website
home page. The portal con-
tains background information
on water management prac-
tices, water management
updates, frequently asked
questions about water man-
agement, various reports on
water management, and the
most recent water levels of
lakes along the waterway.
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Six questions on the 407 ETR data theft scandal
Ontarians have the right to know the facts regarding the theft of personal information of 60,000
people who travel on Highway 407.
Late Wednesday, it was revealed that personal data has been stolen from 407 ETR freeway in
what has been described as an “internal theft.” Following the allegations, Simmer Sandhu, a liti-
gation analyst in the collections department at the 407 resigned suddenly as Ford’s candidate
for Brampton East.
People are asking: Are Doug Ford’s Conservatives using stolen data for political gain? It’s a
question Ford needs to answer. The NDP wants answers to the following questions: 
1.     Does the Ford campaign have illegally obtained information from the 407 ETR?  2.
Who has been able to access the data? 3.     How was this data used?   Was this data used to
recruit party members?  Was it used for fundraising? Was it used to contact voters? Did this
information affect the outcome of nomination meetings? Is this data being used in any way in
Ford’s election campaign? 4.     Are all those potentially involved, including Ford and members
of his party, cooperating with police? 5.     Have Elections Ontario, the privacy commissioner
and the police been notified by Ford’s Party? 6.     If personal data is in the hands of Ford and
the Conservative party, how can Ontarians be sure that it will be destroyed and not kept?
Ontarians should be able to drive Highway 407 without fear of having their privacy violated.
With much more to come on this troubling story, Ontarians are looking for answers.


